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In 2013 the Phlebology Foundation of Australia (PFA) was formed as a charity 

dedicated to the field of phlebology through clinical, educational and research 

initiatives.  

 

The Foundation is collaborating with the Australasian College of Phlebology 

(ACP) to establish Australia's first Phlebology Centre. This centre will share the 

name 'Phlebology Foundation of Australia' and will be a clinical and research 

based centre of excellence. The Foundation endeavours to form a Phlebology 

Centre in every capital city. These centres will have hand-picked clinical 

specialists within the state participating in an Outreach Programs to treat chronic 

venous disease in the Indigenous communities and in remote locations of 

Australia.  

 

The Foundation is determined to better advance the highest standards of care for 

patients and to service the needs of the socially disadvantaged through the 

provision of free medical treatment of various chronic venous diseases and 

vascular anomalies, expand clinical education capabilities and to broaden current 

research in the field of phlebology. This will be achieved through proactive 

collaborations with the ACP in both research and education initiatives. 

 

For many patients, chronic venous disease is rarely understood as a treatable 

condition that can be managed and not just endured. For the socially 

disadvantaged population, this treatment is virtually inaccessible as they lack the 

resources or knowledge that such treatments exist. The Phlebology Centre, once 

established is determined to raise both public awareness of research and 

treatments available in the field, and to provide medical treatment for various 

chronic venous diseases for the socially disadvantaged at no cost. 

 

For further information on the foundation or to make a donation please visit the 

PFA website www.phlebologyfoundation.com 

http://www.phlebologyfoundation.com
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ACP 2014 Annual Scientific Meeting 

The Australasian College of Phlebology Annual Scientific Meeting for 2014 will be held in 

conjunction with the XXVIth World Congress of the International Union of Angiology (IUA). The 

meeting will take place at the Hilton Hotel, Sydney, Australia from Sunday 10th to Thursday 

14th August 2014.  

 

The IUA is a Society for Vascular Biology, Medicine, Surgery and Phlebology, with the red, 

blue and yellow rings of the IUA logo signifying the full spectrum of arterial, venous and 

lymphatic disorders which will be presented at the Sydney meeting.  

 

The program will feature multidisciplinary symposia, key-note lectures, free paper sessions, 

consensus meetings and workshops on a wide range of topics, including arterial and venous 

thrombosis, anti-thrombotic and anti-platelet drugs, aortic and arterial aneurysms, 

cardiovascular and cerebrovascular disease, atherosclerotic risk factors and screening, 

prevention and management of acute stroke, hypertension, peripheral arterial disease, critical 

limb ischaemia, diabetes and related complications, endovascular treatment of arterial and 

venous disease, vascular malformations, lymphoedema, wound management, evidence based 

medicine, vascular imaging, prevention and management of venous thromboembolism and 

chronic venous disease.  

 

For further information and program details go to the meeting website http://iua2014.org 

http://iua2014.org/


XVII International Union of Phlebology 

World Congress Boston 2013 by Dr Lou is  Lo izou  

I was very much looking forward to 

attending the UIP World Congress to be 

held in Boston USA. To attend a meeting 

with the number of delegates approaching 

2000 captured my curiosity. I was thrilled 

with the prospect of meeting many of the 

internationally respected Phlebologists that 

have been responsible for the research that 

has led to the knowledge upon which we 

base our treatment and management 

protocols that provide better outcomes for 

our patients.  Also I was very much 

interested in seeing how such a large event 

was organised. A daunting task to say the 

least. I have been involved over the last few 

years in the organisation of our Australasian 

College of Phlebology Annual Scientific 

Meeting which has delegate numbers 

between 150 to 200, but numbers 

approaching 2000 poses many new 

challenges. Why this interest you might 

ask? Our college board had agreed to bid 

for the next UIP World Congress to be held 

in 4 years and the host city chosen was 

Melbourne. 

 

So I left for Boston in anticipation of a great 

event with a lot of social activity and 

lobbying for the World Congress bid. 

Boston is a lovely city. I thought it would be 

high rise but in fact was quaint and 

charming and the home of a lot of important 

American history. You could almost feel 

Paul Revere riding past screaming the 

ñBritish are comingò which I was shocked to 

be told may not have happened. There is a 

rumour that you could feel the shock wave 

of the Boston tea party explosion if you find 

the right spot which unfortunately eluded 

me. I also visited Harvard in Cambridge. 

Wow!!!!! It made me almost want to go back 

to University to experience attending 

Harvard.   

The meeting was massive but did not feel 

congested as there were many conjoint 

sessions which dispersed the delegates to 

different rooms. I donôt like conjoint 

sessions but at such a meeting I concede it 

is a necessary evil. 

 

We had a good contingent of Australian 

delegates and with the direction of 

President Parsi we worked well as a team 

to help push the bid for the World 

Congress. I was a guest on the bidding day. 

Imagine a UN meeting but on a smaller 

scale.  The room had tables lined up in an 

oval pattern with the countries and societies 

name cards in front of the representative of 

each society. There were several countries 

bidding that included Vienna, Austria; 

Brussels, Belgium; Rome, Italy Florence, 

Italy; Madrid, Spain; and Istanbul, Turkey 

which had two separate bids. The process 

started with a presentation by each bidding 

country. Ours was first and the video 

presentation was excellent and featured the 

Health Minister of Victoria, the Honourable 

David Davis personally inviting the 

delegates to Melbourne. No country 

received an absolute majority but Australia 

received the relative 

majority and was awarded 

the World Congress.   

 

All in all I thoroughly 

enjoyed this meeting and 

with our successful bid I 

left Boston with a smile on 

my face until I realised I 

would have to be involved 

in the organisation over the 

next 4 years. I may have to 

take an early retirement. 

George Washington statue in Boston Common 
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